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I support SB-381 bill, along w/ the related SB-440 and SB-490.  Oregon is 1 of the 

worst states to do business in.  We need to make Oregon MUCH more business 

friendly.  Take it from someone who has been laid off multiple times due to 

businesses moving OUT of Oregon.  We need more business friendly policies.   

 

Thanks for listening, Ben 


